October 2022 Regulation Board Meeting

The Regulation Board noted that registrant numbers were slightly down in the last quarter and
recognised that this is minimal and can be accounted for.

Following the transfer of RCCP to AHCS (as a wholly owned subsidiary) in June 2021, it has been agreed
for RCCP Registrants to transfer across to the AHCS Clinical Physiology Register on the AHCS platform.
A project plan is in place to transfer Registrants before the next financial year.

Joint working with the National Institute for Health and Care Research (NIHR) has progressed, seeing
large audiences attend engagement events.

The date for the next Honorary Followship Awards was confirmed as 22" February 2023.
The management of risks, KPI’s and sustainability were discussed.

The AHCS will be completing a standard review of its PSA accreditation in the first quarter of 2023.



